
  INVITATION TO SUBMIT AN EXPRESSION OF 
INTEREST AS TO THE AVAILABILITY OF  

RESIDENTIAL SPACE FOR LEASE IN           
RANKIN INLET AND CAMBRIDGE BAY, NU 

FILE NUMBER: 134588/89 
Public Services and Procurement Canada is asking 
interested parties to submit a response by September 12, 
2025, with respect to providing residential units for lease 
in Rankin Inlet and Cambridge Bay, for a term of five 
years commencing on or about January 1, 2026.  

To view the complete text of this invitation, consult 
CanadaBuys at https://canadabuys.canada.ca/en 
/tender-opportunities or contact Claudia Juarez at  
403-461-3294 or claudia.juarez@pwgsc-tpsgc.gc.ca. 

https://canadabuys.canada.ca/en/tender-opportunities

